

St Peter's Catholic Primary School Lichfield Road Bloxwich Walsall WS3 3LY Tel: (01922) 710872

Email: postbox@st-peters.walsall.sch.uk

Website: <u>www.st-peters.walsall.sch.uk</u>
Head Teacher: Mrs K Hinton Deputy Head Teacher: Mr J Walford



Dear Parents/Carers,

During this time of Lent, as part of our fundraising, Nursery and Reception will be holding a 'Name the bear' prize draw for the next week, below are pictures of our prizes. We are asking for a donation of 50p per guess.

If your child would like to take part, please send their donation in an envelope labelled with their name and we will add their guess to the sheet.

The draw will be taken on Friday 4^{th} April and the winners will be able to take their winning bear home with them.



Thank you for your support.

Best Wishes,

Early Years team.